Dear Holly,

In response to the front page article about the fight against
WiFi: In Israel the parents are suing the government for making their children sick because of WiFi in
schools.

The presence of WiFi in hospitals and coffee shops is by no means a proof of safety, on the contrary
it is a proof for an irresponsible public health policy of the authorities.
The authorities are putting business above public health.

At least the public should be made aware of this fact. In the UK you have the Health Protection
Agency report, that was led by professor Anthony Swerdlow. Swerdlow was honest enough to
declare in his own paper published in a U.S government journal, Environmental Health Perspectives,
that he has stocks in the mobile phone industry.

This HPA report concluded, unsurprisingly, that mobile phones are safe. Then you have in the UK an
11- years research program that was funded by the industry and government, concluding there is no
risk. However, independent scientists arrived at different conclusions. On the basis of 3800 studies,
the Bioinitiative group (29 scientists from several countries) found that the current standards are
putting the public at risk. Note that all radiation measurements done in the UK are meant to stand in
the current standards that are already known to be not protecting the public. In other words, Eileen
is 100% right and the council is wrong.

| hope you give Eileen more stage to bring more knowledge to the public. With the massive cell
phone use in England, there is nothing the public needs more than truth among the all the
disinformation and confusion the public is fed with, in order to keep business as usual. This is a
dangerous situation for England and the UK in general.

Best regards
Iris (From Israel).



